UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

January 7, 1982

Dale Masse
Burnaby,B.C.
Dear Dale:

Please find enclosed herewith your union tard and a receipt for the
$1.00 membership fee. I am also enclosing another contract For your information.

Please note that we have re-issued to you the same employee number that
you had previously. If you have your original card it can be destroyed.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local 1

Enc.

#202—6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1W5
Telephone: 224-2308





